
 

 
 
 

22 October 2024 

Dear families, 

Parents’ Consultations – Wednesday 13 November 2024 

We would like to invite you to our Parents’ Consultation event on Wednesday 13 

November between 3:15 – 6:30pm. Appointments to see your child’s class teacher will be 

available face to face in school. 

The purpose of this consultation is to: 

•     discuss how your child has settled into their new school, class or phase   
•     showcase their work and some of the activities they have been involved in 
•     give some background information on how your child's progress is tracked 
•     give you an opportunity to ask any specific questions or share any important 

information 

This year we will also be offering some optional talks to deliver some useful information in 
the following areas: 

Works Experience – Mr Wilson will deliver a talk to parents/carers of pupils in years 11 
and 13 on the opportunities available and to gain parental consent to enable participation. 
Parents/ carers of pupils in year 10 and 12 are also welcome if they are interested in what 
to expect in the future.  There will be 3 sessions at 4:00-4:30pm, 5:00-5:30pm and 6:00-
6:30pm. 

Online Safety – Mrs Hill 3:30-4:00pm, 4:30-5:00pm and 5:30-6:00pm.  

Introduction to Makaton - Mrs Caie and Mrs Tilby-Baxter 3:30-4:00pm, 4:30-5:00pm and 
5:30-6:00pm. 

Please indicate on the form, your preferred session closest to your appointment choice if 
you would like to attend any, or all the sessions. We will try to accommodate you whenever 
possible. 

Please follow the link to indicate your time slot preference 

https://forms.office.com/e/XmFhVgrbjd   Following this, a 15 minute appointment time will be 

allocated to you closer to the day. This will be done on a first come first served basis so 

please do not delay in making your request.  

We are able to accommodate you with early appointments by keeping pupils in school until 

the 3:30pm appointment slot. All other pupils are expected to return home by their usual 

transport arrangement at 3:00pm for any other appointment times.  

https://forms.office.com/e/XmFhVgrbjd
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In our sports hall you will find staff and visitors sharing information, such as KKIM – Kirklees 

Keep in Mind (Formerly known as Mental Health Support in Schools), Friends of 

Ravenshall, Family Support, the Community Enablement Team, Regulation Support 

Information, Ravenshall Information Station and our Lending Library.  Additionally our 

Charity Shop will be open throughout the event with lots of wonderful items available to buy 

and there will be refreshments on sale in our Pop-Up café. The proceeds of both ventures 

support school funds. 

We value and appreciate your continued support in ensuring that your child enjoys coming 

to school and continues to make good progress.  The information available during the 

evening is different to that during the annual review so please make every effort to attend, 

even if your review has recently happened or is happening soon.   

We hope to support you, and trust that you can support both your child and the school by 

taking the opportunity to speak to the staff who know your child best here.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Mr R Robinson 

Headteacher 
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